Auburn Middle School

* Respectful* * Responsible* *Safe*

FRIDAY FAMILY UPDATE
March 25, 2022

Good afternoon AMS Families!

Strawbridge Studios will be at AMS on April 7th for Spring pictures. For those families who choose
to have pictures taken, every effort has been made to provide packages at an affordable cost.
More information can be found on our school website or visit Strawbridge Studios directly at:
https://www.strawbridge.net. Our school code is: FM378992

This week our students raised nearly $700 and counting for World Central Kitchen. Founded by
chef Jose Andres, WCK is serving thousands of fresh meals to Ukrainian families fleeing their
country as well as people remaining in Ukraine.

The deadline to sign up for Spring sports is April 1st! AMS offers Track and Field, Baseball, and
Softball. Please sign your student up at: https://www.familyid.com/edward-little-high-school.

e The Spring Sports season will start on April 4th. Student athletes and their families will
receive a communication from their coach(es) the weekend of April 2nd with more
information. Please note that your student needs a current (within 2 years) physical to
compete. That information can be faxed to 207-784-1359 (attn: Anthony Timberman/AD),
emailed to atimberman@auburnschl.edu, or uploaded directly into FamilyID.

If you are dropping your student off after 7:30AM, they must be dropped off in the front of the
school, and enter through the main office entrance to check in at the main office for attendance.

Our next early release day is April 6th.

If you know that your child will be absent or tardy, please contact the school either by phone
(333-6655) or email (AMSattendance@auburnschl.edu). In your message, please include your
child’s name and the reason for the absence/tardiness. If a parent/guardian has not called or
emailed to report the absence, the student will be marked unexcused and an automated call will be
dispatched from the school to the person listed as the first emergency contact.

Here is our school website: AMS Website

Have a great weekend!
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Sincerely,

a4 G

Bob Griffin
Principal, Auburn Middle School



